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WORKSHOP 3

On June 29th, 2023,
ACAM hosted the third
LAUNCH workshop at
the United Way of
Greater Houston for 20
attendees from 11
different organizations.
The presentation slides
are included as
Attachment 3.

100% of participants rated the meeting as excellent/good
in anonymous surveys given after the event, 100% of
respondents found the workshop informative and useful,
and 100% relevant to their work. 

Pre-/post-tests specifically designed for the workshop
revealed an average 154% increase in knowledge.

Board Leadership, Fund Development and
Executive Leadership

Based on the LAUNCH survey responses measuring
indicators of Board Leadership, Fund Development and
Executive Leadership, Ronnie Hagerty of the United Way
of Greater Houston designed custom sessions to cover
the basics of nonprofit board participation and
fundraising. Tina Council used her extensive experience
with conducting Executive Leadership interviews to
illustrate the dimensions and competencies of the
Executive Leadership Element. 






















